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APLA Bulletin 

I submitted the Fall, Winter, and Spring bulletin, where I provided insight and photos regarding Holland 

College – specifically the Regis and Joan Duffy Library. I also included information about the PEI Public 

Library Service, such as the Tax Clinic program and Resume Sessions that were available at all the local 

Libraries. 

Interest Groups & Initiatives  

I am a member of the Information Literacy Group and contribute when I can. I have been unable to 

attend the last couple of Drop-In Spaces due to scheduling issues. The group is doing great work and it is 

a great way for Instructional Librarians to connect and share stories. 

APLA VP PEI Term 

My time as PEI VP will be complete in June 2024, and at this point, I do not believe there has been 

interest from another PEI representative. I am willing to continue as the VP if needed. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Emily MacIsaac 

May 22nd, 2024 

 


